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CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Antony, Harper G and Ollie who had 
birthdays this week! 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are: 
 
Todd, Aubrey, Ivy, Rueben. 

• 23rd May: 3:30pm - Enterprise Fair 

• 23rd May: Break up for half-term   

• 2nd June: Return to school  

• 4th June: 4pm - Shropshire Sings 

• 11th-13th June: Owl Class Pioneer Residential 

• 27th June: 3:30 – summer fair and art exhibition 

• 30th June: Sports Day – am: Robin and Skylark, 
pm: Kingfisher and Owl classes 

•  

Easyfundraising 
QR code 

 

 

Please remember 

to do any online 

shopping through 

the 

Easyfundraising 

app. Scan this QR 

code to set it up. 

Donations will 

come to Lower 

Heath school at 

NO COST to you! 

The following children will be sharing their Speak and Shine performance in our final week  
of half term: 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 pupils who have just completed their SATs. Over the past year, they have shown 
remarkable resilience, determination and focus. Every single child gave their all, rising to the challenge with maturity and a 
positive attitude. Whether it was tackling tricky maths problems or reading with care and concentration, they approached each 
test with courage and commitment. We also want to say a huge thank you to all our parents and carers. Your support - both 
emotionally and academically - has been invaluable. From helping with revision at home to offering encouragement and 
reassurance, you’ve played a huge part in making sure the children felt ready and confident. We couldn’t have done it without 
you! Whatever the results, we are already so proud of what our pupils have achieved and the wonderful young people they are 
becoming. 
 
Refreshing The Marches Trust Vision – We Need Your Voice! 
The Marches Academy Trust is looking ahead to the future and wants to refresh its Vision and Mission Statement. The current 
motto, Achievement Through Caring and #TogetherWeGrow, has served us well, but it’s time to create something new – 
something that reflects who we are now and where we want to go as a family of schools. 
The Executive Team has shared a draft idea to inspire us: 

• Vision: Standing Out Together 

• Mission: An inclusive, inspiring learning community where everyone grows in confidence, celebrates difference,                                   
and achieves excellence. Through collaboration, resilience and kindness we stand out individually and                                     
together. 

We’d love to hear your thoughts! Please speak with your child’s teacher, share ideas at the school gate, or email                         
us directly. We’ll be feeding back to the Trust team on 18th June.  
 
Make the most of this wonderful weather while we have it!  

• 1st July: 1:30-3:30 – Hummingbird Sports 
Day 

• 10th July: Kingfisher trip to Weston Park 

• 17th July: Parent transition meetings 

• 21st July: Year 6 Leavers Trip 

• 23rd July: Leavers Assembly 

• 23rd July: Sleepover 

• 24th July: Break up for Summer holidays 

 
We’re Excited for Enterprise Week! 
 
Next week marks the start of our very first Enterprise 
Week at Lower Heath, and we can’t wait to see what 
our budding entrepreneurs create! The children have 
already begun discussing their ideas for the products or 
services they’ll be selling! 
 
As this is a brand-new initiative for us, we’d really value 
your feedback once the week is complete. Your 
thoughts will help us reflect and improve the 
experience for future years. 
 
We’d love for you to join us at the Enterprise Fair, 
where the children will be showcasing                                      
and selling their carefully crafted                                 
creations. It promises to be a fun and                                       
inspiring event; and we’ll be keeping                           
an eye on which class makes the most                               
profit. Who knows, we might just have                                  
a few future Elon Musks in our midst! 

WORSHIP 

Summer 1 half term, we will be focussing on our Christian Value of LOVE.  
 
Our Bible story linked to this value is ‘The Lost Sheep’. Follow this link to hear the story read                         
beautifully by Eli: The Lost Sheep 
 
The Christian value of LOVE teaches our children the importance of caring for and seeking out those who 

are lost or in need, just as the shepherd in The Lost Sheep story searches to find the one sheep who has 

been lost from his flock. This story illustrates that every individual is valuable and deserving of love and 

compassion. 

https://lowerheath.co.uk/our-bible-stories/

